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 Date: 3/8/2023 

 Impact:  No Impact 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The floor amendment to HB 2150 removes the language requiring all current retainage on road 

contracts to be returned to the contactor.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, HB2150 proposes to exempt municipal road construction from the Fair Pay 

for Construction Act. This measure does not mandate any action to any appropriated state 

agency. HB2150 is not expected to impact state revenues or state appropriations. The floor 

amendment does not affect the fiscal impact of this measure.  

 

Prepared By: Zachary Penrod, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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